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 Calendar Links 

  
March 4 & 5 No School 
 

 

Faculty and Staff Vaccination Days 
Reminder: Our Lady of Grace will be closed Thursday, March 4 and 
Friday, March 5.  

Re-enrollment for the 2021-2022 School Year ​We have started new student 
assessments for the 2021-2022 school year. If you have not re-enrolled your 
child for next year, there is still time. Please go into Option C and get 
re-registered. If you have questions, please call the school office at 931-3070. 

Hello OLG Parents, 
Earlier this week, I sent a letter to all of you with some 
information about St. Ann’s decision to not renew our 
lease starting in the 2022-2023 school year. I would like to 
say a huge thank you to the parents and parish members 
who have reached out to us in support of our amazing 
Catholic school.  

 
This situation and your kindness puts me in mind of the verse from Philippians 2:4: 
Let each of you look not only to his own interests, but also to the interests of others. 
This sense of community and support and care for one another is what makes this 
school so special to so many of us. I know we will all continue to work together to 
keep our school vibrant and strong. It’s what OLG Eagles do!  
 
As we navigate this potential change, you may read something or hear some rumors 
in the community about our school. Please reach out to me if you have any questions 
or need clarification. Things are not always as they seem, and I know I can count on 
you all to help us remain united in facts and this truth: ​Our Lady of Grace is not 
closing. We will continue to provide an excellent education for our current and 
future families. 
 
Grace and Blessings, 
Mrs. Kirk 
Proud Principal of Our Lady of Grace Catholic School 
 

http://www.olgcs.org/
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Reminder for Upper Lot Dismissal 
Some parents are changing lanes to get out of the lot earlier. They may start in lane 
4, but as lane 3 is being dismissed, they are moving there. This is causing a back up 
and is dangerous to our students and faculty who are helping with the process. 
Unless a faculty member instructs you to change lanes, please do not move from 
lane to lane. Thank you for helping us stay safe and for being courteous to your 
fellow parents!  
 

 

 
If your child has a book that is more than 7 days overdue, they have received a 
notification with their report card. Please help them look for these books. 
Sometimes looking them up on Amazon to refresh their memory of what the 
cover looks like can help. If they tell you that they already turned in the book, I 
can assure you that if they did, I ripped up the notice before the end of the day.  
 
Some of these notices include books from last school year that are still missing 
as well as books loaned to us from the public library. These all must be returned 
or accounted for as soon as possible.If you cannot find a book, you can either 
replace the book with the same one purchased from Amazon or Half Price Books 
or you can submit the amount listed next to the book title. 
 
Thank you for your help in keeping books in the library for all students to enjoy! 
 

 
 

We are currently accepting Ed Choice applications for the 2021-2022 
school year. If you have paperwork to turn in or questions, please use the 
following email address: ​edchoice@olgcs.org​. We are able to start 
submitting these to the state on March 1, so please get the paperwork 
turned in asap.  
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